
           February 27, 2003 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of       Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council       March 11, 2003 
 

 PROPOSED INSTALLATION OF SPEED HUMPS ON HILLCREST  
DRIVE BETWEEN 18TH STREET AND 21ST STREET 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council consider the results of the survey and provide direction to staff. 
 
Background 
 
On May 14, 2002, Council directed staff to add the installation of speed humps on Hillcrest Drive to the 
scope of work for Project No. CIP 01-159 Street Improvements – Hillcrest & Rhodes between 21st St. and 
18th St.; 18th St. from PCH to Prospect Ave. 
 
Subsequently, Council directed staff to survey the residents whose properties are designated as 
receiving a speed hump in front of their properties and to obtain their written approvals. 
 
Below is a summary of the results of the survey. 
 

PROPOSED SPEED HUMP 
LOCATION 

RESIDENT APPROVAL  

Speed Hump No. 1 
2028 Hillcrest Dr. 
2026 Hillcrest Dr. 
2025 Hillcrest Dr. 
2021 Hillcrest Dr. 

 

Yes 
Negative Contact – Did not 
sign form. 
Abstain 
No 

Speed Hump No. 2 

1910 Hillcrest Dr. 
1911 Hillcrest Dr. 

 

Yes 
Yes (Resident mailing 
signed form.) 

Speed Hump No. 3 

1836 Hillcrest Dr. 
1831 Hillcrest Dr. 

 

Yes 
No 

 
 
Staff is of the opinion that Speed Hump No. 1 can be omitted without affecting the overall speed reducing effect of 
the remaining humps.  Copies of the signed survey forms are attached. 
 
Attachments. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 
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